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HB 2215            HOUSE COMMITTEE ON CLIMATE, ENERGY, AND 

ENVIRONMENT 

 

DO NOT REPEAL, IN ANY MANNER: ORS 469.590, 469.593, 469.594, 469.595, 

469.597, 469.599 and 469.601 

  

Is the Oregon Legislature in denial? In the backyards of Oregonians and 

Washingtonians we are faced with the worst Nuclear Superfund Cleanup site in the 

United States, The Hanford Nuclear (Plant) Reservation. Oregonians in 1993 voted to 

shut down and demolish the Trojan Nuclear Power Plant, located in Columbia 

County.  

Oregonians have always Opposed to Nuclear Energy. 

 

Nuclear energy is not GREEN.  

Takes 10,000 to 240,000 years for radioactivity to reduce to 50%. Do research, 

Hanford [Nuclear] Reservation (HNR) & Columbia Riverkeepers.  

For 40+ years the EPA has muddling with containment of nuclear waste and the 

progress has been zilch. HNR continues be a danger to Columbia River National 

Scenic Byway. 

Therefore, containment of waste disposal must be addressed before any permit is 

issued for a nuclear electric energy to be sited in Oregon. 

 


